
Registered Massage Therapist 
Opportunity Description 

Join Our AWESOME Team! 

Do you value health and well-being, sustainability in business and personal growth, and are 
looking for an opportunity that will allow you to share your passion and skills?


Nest Yoga + Massage Therapy is a cozy boutique wellness clinic with a big heart and a deep 
soul located in Toronto’s Bloor West Village. We are looking to hire registered massage thera-
pists who love what they do and would like to share their gifts with clients in a diverse, com-
munity-based setting. 


We offer… 
• A highly respected reputation in the communities we serve 

• Promotion through Nest’s website, social media channels, newsletter 

• A large, engaged and diverse client-base are who committed, respectful, and value RMT 

service and relationship 

• Flexible shifts

• Generous, competitive and negotiable compensation

• Linens and laundry service

• Massage oils/lotions 

• Established and enforced cancellation policy

• Scheduled time off

• Inclusive decision-making

• Self-leadership work environment 

• Opportunities for collaboration and interdependence

• Professional development opportunities

• Complementary services for cross-promotion and referral (Thai massage, yoga therapy, 

yoga, pilates, chiropractic, physiotherapy, acupuncture)

• Opportunities to build both a general holistic and/or a niche practice like pre/post natural, 

sports massage, Ashiatsu, reflexology, wellness and mental health, etc.


We have immediate and ongoing opportunities to serve Nest’s well-established base of clients 
who are committed to their personal health sustainability. There are several openings to suit 
your schedule and availability depending on whether you are looking for part-time, full-time or 
casual work.


Our community needs your expertise and gifts now more than ever. This is an opportunity to 
create real and lasting personal change as we continue to navigate through these extraordinary 
times. We invite you to join us on a journey that has the potential to impact us as individuals, as 
a community and beyond. 


Interested? Send your resume and references to admin@nestymt.ca.

Questions? Call 647-348-6378.


We are so excited to meet you, and can’t wait to hear from you!




About Nest Yoga + Massage Therapy 

In 2018, Nest was birthed from the heart and soul of its founder who had a dream to create the 
ideal work environment for other wellness practitioners. Together we are working toward the 
shared vision of healing the collective stress and distress of our time, through scientifically-
proven, traditional modalities of touch, energy, movement and breath.


To learn more about Nest, visit www.nestymt.ca


What our RMTs are saying about working at Nest 

“What I love about Nest is how supported I feel to develop and progress my own practice. 
When I was first hired and I mentioned the fact that I enjoyed treating clients with TMJ dysfunc-
tion, there was an immediate conversation about how we could promote that within the clinic 
and attract patients with that particular focus. The flexibility and control I have over my own 
schedule are such a plus too, I can add or reduce hours within my days here and there without 
any hassle. This has been particularly helpful during my pregnancy, when some weeks I feel 
more energetic than others!


There's no micromanaging, just genuine care about me, both as an RMT and a human being, 
and finding the perfect balance between those things. 


Nest also manages to strike a great balance between upholding all safety and health regula-
tions (particularly during Covid), while maintaining a calm, caring, and supportive environment 
that both patients and therapists can feel.


Finally, I feel really appreciated at Nest, by the team and the clients! Karen has worked really 
hard to build a business based on integrity, acceptance, and genuine care for everyone that 
comes through the door. Because of this, there are a lot of long-standing patients that are hap-
py to be treated by, and trust, the other RMTs that Karen hires at the clinic. “ KM


http://www.nestymt.ca

